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Hello
I'm writing in opposition of HB 1530.
With Oregon currently at the 47th state for least carbon emissions I feel we are currently doing
well.... with technology evolving (heard there are a few bigger electric vehicles coming out
soon) our carbon footprint will continue to decline. 
With this bill trying to choke our emissions to an amount so small we can't even say when that
footprint last existed but our population has grown exponentially I think is completely
unrealistic for anyone outside of big cities with easy transportation options. I drive an older
(okay old 1992) vehicle. I know it burns much more gas then newer vehicles but I cannot
afford anything newer or id already have it. Raising the price of gas will just further hurt those
who can't afford new vehicles (or will not take on debt for a vehicle.) 
Please listen to the voices of your Oregon voters and don't let this be put into law without it
going on the ballot.
Thank you
Tricia Hafner 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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